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SUMMARY 
The bill would create a privilege held by a police officer on statements made by the police officer to the criminal justice 
agency employing the officer when the statements are made under threat of discharge.  The statements could not be 
divulged or released to a third party without the officer’s written consent.  The bill would have no fiscal impact on the State 
or on local units of government. 
 


